
TORCH LAKE TOWNSHIP
ANTRIM COUNTY, MICHIGAN

APPROVED DRAFT MINUTES TOWNSHIP BOARD 4-0 AS PREPARED
JUNE 10, 2015
COMMUNITY SERVICES BUILDING
TORCH LAKE TOWNSHIP

Present:  Martel, Schultz, Amos and Windiate
Absent:  Goossen
Audience:  4

THE PURPOSE OF THIS SPECIAL MEETING IS TO ADDRESS AGENDA ITEMS 3, 4, AND 5 ONLY.  OTHER ITEMS WHICH WOULD NORMALLY COME BEFORE A REGULAR MEETING OF THE BOARD WILL ONLY BE ADDRESSED IF THE FULL BOARD IS PRESENT AND THERE IS A NEED FOR URGENCY.

1. Meeting convened at 6:00 PM.  There were no announcements.
2. Public Comment:  There was none.
3. Recommendation to hire Matthew Adameck:  After brief discussion of Mr. Adameck’s qualifications, the Motion by Windiate to approve the recommendation of the EMS Director to hire Mr. Adameck as an Advanced EMT, effective immediately, pending all standard background checks, etc., was seconded and passed 4-0.
4. Chad Munger of Mammoth Distilling LLC:  Mr.  Munger is interested in purchasing a piece of commercial property in Torch Lake Township for use as a spirits tasting room, a Use by Right in the Township.  To do so, he must have approval from the Township, which is submitted by form to the State of Michigan.  After discussion of Mr. Munger’s plans, the Motion by Schultz to approve his application to the State of Michigan was seconded and passed 4-0.
5. Xerox Presentation:  Mr. Dave Hale of Michigan Office Solutions (MOS) was present to discuss options for the Township regarding the current Xerox machine.  The possibility of leasing a new machine was discussed.   Suggested modifications to his proposal will be implemented by Mr. Hale and an updated document will be on the agenda at next week’s Board meeting on the 16th.  No formal action was taken.
6. Public Comment:  There was none.
7. Board Comment:  Schultz stressed she would like to receive employment applications ahead of time, before the night of approval.  Martel reminded the Board they will need to update their passwords with the new email system we have implemented with IT Right.
8. With no further business the meeting was adjourned at 7:35 PM

These Minutes are respectfully submitted and are subject to approval at the next regularly scheduled meeting. 
